


are different from the objections concerning fence height at the street side of the
Applicants' property: the 8ft side fence the length of our garden impact the amenities of
our property directly. Adding a further 4ft will impact our garden even more and will serve
no reasonably discernable purpose for the Applicants. The current 8' foot fence was
erected by the Applicants without our consent and without any planning permission and
already impacts our garden by needlessly blocking sunshine from 11am to 4pm, a
natural benefit we have always enjoyed for nearly 25 years. The fence itself is now also
shrouded by the growth of bush and tree growth, a further reason making more height
pointless.
 
3. As we have mentioned, we read the applicable regulations as requiring "clean hands"
ie the removal of the unpermitted fence/its re-scaling to 6' before any new application
can be made. The Applicants' documentation, as we read it, requests a 30 ft long side
fence upto 12ft high. There is no white or other colored fence in the immediate vicinity or
indeed anywhere on Halfway Road that is 12ft high with a similar and normal function.
 
Thank you for calling for our views and for drawing our continuing objection to the
attention of the Zoning Administrator for consideration and thank you also for your work
on this matter.
 
Prof. Annie Loui
Andrew Fitchie
 




